ALUMNI NEWS

Envisioning a Bright Fulbright-]MC Future

The John Morton Center for North Ameri-
can Studies (JMC), a national research
center, was established at the University
of Turku in February 2014. With a focus on
contemporary societal, political, and cul-
tural issues, the JMC specializes in trans-
national research questions. Our ongoing
cross-disciplinary research projects,
funded by Wihuri, KONE, and Weisell
foundations, explore Finnish-North
American, U.S.-Asian, and U.S.-Cuban
issues, among other things.

Through a thriving research network,

teaching, and community engagement,
the JMC has put itself squarely on the map
of North American Studies in Finland, and
beyond. With a three-year track record of
48 scholarly and popular publications, 34
organized events, 162 media appearances,
and 9 courses organized, the Center now
has wide name recognition among aca-
demia and the broad public alike.

For international scholars, the JMC
offers a natural home away from home.
Given that the Center’s director and one
post-doctoral researcher are former Ful-

brighters, we know what it takes to be able
to provide, as one former Fulbright grantee
put it, “a space for collaboration and sup-
port.” The JMC is honored to have the Chief
Executive Officer of Fulbright-Finland to
serve on its Board. Imagine if one of these
days this collaboration were to result in a
joint Fulbright-JMC Fellowship.
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